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Last Wednesday, the City of West Hollywood celebrated the opening of the Helen Albert Certified Farmers’ Market.  The new market will be held on Wednesdays from 3:00 PM to 7:00 PM during the summer months.  West Hollywood Mayor Abby Land attended the opening and cut the ceremonial ribbon to open the market.  The market is located on a baseball field across the street from the Pacific Design Center on San Vicente Boulevard. (
Next month, City of West Hollywood Farmers’ Market Manager Shirley Berry will be leaving her long-held position as the manager of the City’s farmers’ markets to take another position with the City.  We will miss her and wish her well in her new job.  We understand that the City will begin recruitment for her replacement sometime later this summer. (
The Los Angeles Unified School District has completed its evaluation of the proposals it received from organizations interested in opening at least eight new certified farmers’ markets on LAUSD campuses in the next two years.  The LAUSD staff recommended that Southland be awarded the contract. (
The Market Standards Subcommittee of the Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee will meet by conference call at 9:00 AM on Thursday, June 30, 2005.  The meeting will concern Southland’s proposal to regulate the number of non-ag vendors selling just outside of the certified farmers’ markets to no more than 25% of the number of growers selling in the certified section of the market.  If you would like to share your views on this topic, call Howell at 310-481-0167 for details on how to call in and participate in the conference call. (
Southland is looking for a bi-lingual market manager for the new Panorama City Farmers’ Market on Friday evenings from 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM.  Is there a grower that would be interested in learning how to manager a market?  Anyone that is interested should call Howell at 310-481-0167. (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
